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I greatly appreciate the ability to vote by mail as I have young children and am in 

graduate school. Voting by mail is faster and cheaper as an individual. I don’t have to 

drive anywhere or wait in many hours long lines. Additionally, with the threats of gun 

violence we face in this country, I do not feel safe queueing for anything political. 

Across party lines, Oregon voters are better able to participate in the electoral 

process thanks to vote by mail. Please allow us to keep vote by mail.  


